
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615,211 Sower Boulevard 
Franldort, KY 40602-061 5 

Subject: Kentucky Utilities! E.ON U.S. LLC proposed rate increase. 

February 8,2010 

The current minimum bill for residential service is $5.00. 

FEB - 9 2010 
PUBL1C SERVICE 

COMMISSION 

The proposed minimum bill for residential service is $20.00. 

This is unacceptable and will result in my terminating service at 2 properties that I am 
remodeling. A generator will be the alternative for my electric needs at these properties 
while I am doing the remodel. 

As a result of the proposed rate increase, my choices for these remodel projects will be: 
Gas heat, Gas hot water, Gas cook stove and a clothes line rather than electric 
appliances. 

I repeat, the proposed rate is unacceptable. 

Regards, Steve Vlomack 


